
 

 
 

Press Release for ‘In The Pink Derby’ 

 

The Huron Valley Equestrian Committee proudly presents it’s 

 

11th Annual ‘In the Pink Derby’ 

 

On Saturday, August18, 2018 at the HVEC Equestrian Field at Milford High School 

 

This is a family oriented, fund raising horse show to generate funds to maintain our 20 acre high school 

equestrian field and to Support the mammogram program at St. Joseph Mercy Oakland Hospital for the under or 

uninsured.  Their program is one of the few in our state with prestigious National Accreditation of Breast 

Cancer Programs (NAPBC) accreditation.  Last year’s Derby raised $8800 for these programs.  For more 

information on St. Joe’s mammography and breast services, call 248.858.3456.  

                                                                                                                                                              Over a 

hundred participants are expected to ride in the horse show again this year.  Riders and horses alike will be 

decorated in pink to show their support for St. Joe’s and for the hundreds of spectators’ enjoyment! 

 

We will be offering various food fare all day, provided by our generous local restaurants for donation.  You 

may visit our huge silent auction tent and bid on a wide variety of items donated by local businesses and 

individuals or join in on our cake trot. 

 

We have incredible sponsors who continue to support our event year after year.  Special recognition for the 

Pontiac Lake Horsemans Assn, Peter’s True Value Hardware, Hungry Howies of Highland, the Looney Baker, 

Kroger’s of Milford, Highland Feed, Grand River Feed, Berwyck Saddle Club and Jim’s Quality Saddle Sales 

& Repairs. 

 

Opening ceremonies are at 8 am to start off the horse show.  Jumping competition starts at noon and speed & 

action contesting begins at 3pm. 

 

Admission to the show and parking is Free.  Field parking is reserved for the disabled and  horse show 

participants and their trailers.  Spectator parking is available at Milford High School’s main parking lot and 

across the driveway from the show grounds. 

 

We are still looking for volunteers for the day of the show.  If you are passionate about our cause or just a horse 

lover and would like to lend a helping hand, call  Theresa Bisque at 248.390.6862 or email her at 

stbisque@comcast.net. . 

 

It’s sure to be a fun filled day rain or shine!  For more information go to www.hvec.info 

 


